
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We hope that you have had an enjoyable Easter holiday and are feeling rested. This term our topic is ‘Under the Sea’. Please look at our topic web, which explains our outcomes in more detail.  
Reading is a real focus in our class so please can you continue to listen to your child read daily. Daily reading is so important to ensure our children are ready for KS2. Please write in your child’s reading record when they have read at home. If they read at least 4 times a week, they will move up our reading rockets chart on a Wednesday when we check their reading records. We will also change our books on a Wednesday. 
We are continuing to focus on comprehension questions to ensure we are understanding what we read. Please ask your child questions to support their understanding of the text. 
Some example comprehension questions:

· What do you predict this book will be about? Why? 

· What has happened in this story?

· How is ____ feeling? How do you know?

· Where is the story set?

· Why did the author choose the word ____?  

· Can you tell me what this word means?

· What do you think will happen next? 

We would also like the children to continue to complete doodle maths every day. The children are aiming for the ‘green zone’ each week. In order to reach the green zone, they must complete doodle maths for a few minutes every day. A special sticker will be given to those children on the ‘green zone’ on Friday. It is really helping so many of them with their maths and will continue to identify and target any areas that they find difficult.
Things to remember:

Please can we offer a reminder of the schedule in Year 2 and the things the children need to have in school. 
· Reading records and books should come in every day and will be checked and changed on a Wednesday.  
· PE will be on a Tuesday and Wednesday. Please ensure you child comes into school in their PE kit on these days.  
· Children need to bring a labelled water bottles everyday – hydration is so important for keeping their brains working during this busy time!

Please don’t hesitate to contact us via ClassDojo if you have questions or concerns. 
Regards, 
Miss Kingscote and Mrs Sproule 
